Suggested letter to parishioners
Dear    (It is best to write the name of the person individually)

Stewardship Thanksgiving Sunday 2008 

I am writing to thank you for all that you have given to   ... (name of parish) … over the years. The ministry of our church changes lives both in our church and in the wider community, for example……………. There is much for which we as a church can be grateful and we continue to look forward to an exciting and challenging time.
You may have seen in our parish magazine that we will be celebrating Stewardship Thanksgiving Sunday on October …. (12th or 19th)..... We have much to celebrate about the giving to our church, both in monetary terms, and through time and talents. Behind this giving lies its motivation in God’s incredible generosity in creation and in Jesus Christ.
As well as celebrating this generosity, I am inviting everyone to review their giving to our parish, and enclosed with this letter are two leaflets.  I hope you will return your responses in the envelope provided to …..(name of person)… before Advent Sunday, 30th November 2008, so that we can offer these responses during the offertory on that day.

The Christian vision is that church members do not pay a flat rate subscription to their church, but decide individually and prayerfully how much to give – and give cheerfully!  No one is pointing any fingers, as what we give to God is between us and Him. However, he does expect that we will give to the best of our ability in recognition of his generosity to us.
….salutation……

You could insert this prayer, or one of your own choosing (with thanks to the Revd David Bevington)

Lord of all,

In a world marked by pain and suffering,

yet saved by your intensity of giving,

make us thankful for our good fortune,

protect us from hardness of heart

and teach us to respond with gratitude and 

   generosity to you and to others,

through Jesus Christ our Saviour, Amen.

